
From: Chen, Lily (Fed)
To: Moody, Dustin (Fed); Bajcsy, Zuzana (Fed)
Subject: RE: Trip to Oxford, England in March
Date: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 12:34:00 PM

Hi, Dustin,
 
This should be a good conference. We talked about this before. If they offer to pay your expense,
this will be an “Assistant in Kind (AIK) travel. Zuzana will take care the paperwork. The paperwork will
include an invitation letter (an email) clearly state what they will pay. For example, if they pay airline
and hotels, then NIST will pay per diem.
 
It needs to start as soon as possible since it requires approval of several levels.
 
Lily
 

From: Moody, Dustin (Fed) 
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 12:02 PM
To: Bajcsy, Zuzana (Fed) <zuzana.bajcsy@nist.gov>; Chen, Lily (Fed) <lily.chen@nist.gov>
Subject: Trip to Oxford, England in March
 
Zuzana/Lily,
      I forgot about a trip coming up that I don’t think I have been approved for.  It’s the Oxford Post-
Quantum Cryptography workshop, and I have been invited to give a talk there.  The website is
 
https://www.maths.ox.ac.uk/events/conferences/oxford-post-quantum-cryptography-workshop
 
It looks to be attended by many well-known experts in the field.  It’s March 18-22, 2019, although I
may not stay the entire week.  They’ve offered to reimburse the costs, which I’m not sure if that will
be allowed or possible. 
 
Sorry for forgetting about it til now!  I hope this is okay.
 
Dustin
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